
 
   

QUANA BILLADO 
Purchasing Manager 
622 N Kellogg St. 
Kennewick, WA 99336  
(509) 222-5074 | quana.billado@ksd.org | ksd.org 

 
BID COMMENT AND REVIEW 

July 24, 2024 
CUSTODIAL PAPER SUPPLIES 2024 – 2025 (#2024-2025.001) 

 
The following advertisement was placed with the Tri-City Herald on Wednesday, July 3, 2024, 
and again on Wednesday, July 10, 2024, as well as posted on the Kennewick School District 
website www.ksd.org/departments/purchasing-warehouse.   
 

The Kennewick School District is accepting bids for Custodial Paper Supplies for 
the 2024-2025 school year.  Bid Documents and Specification can be obtained on 
the district website:  https://www.ksd.org/departments/purchasing-warehouse 
or by contacting Quana Billado at 509-222-5074.  Minority, Veteran and Women 
Owned Enterprises are encouraged to respond.  Sealed bids will be accepted 
either by mail or hand delivered until 2:00pm, Friday, July 19, 2024, at 622 N 
Kellogg St, Kennewick WA, 99336. 

 
All bid submissions remained sealed and were opened publicly on Friday, July 19, 2024, at 2:00pm.  The 
following Proposals were received: 
 

 
 
Submissions were reviewed by the Proposal Evaluation Committee: 
 
 Quana Billado, Purchasing Manager  
  Brad Staudinger, Custodial Manager 
 
The Proposal Evaluation Committee determined that all proposals submitted met the scope and 
mandatory submittal requirements and were evaluated. 
 
Crown Paper’s bid submittal met all district specifications and had the lowest bid total of $117,039.  It is 
the recommendation of the Purchasing Department to award Crown Paper the Custodial Paper Bid for 
the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
 
Recommendation:  Approve 


